
Dear Parents 

We have had a lovely week in Nursery this week. We even got to watch Reception’s Aleph 

Bet party, which was fantastic! The children are very excited to have their own Aleph Bet 

party when they are in Reception.  

This week in Maths, the children have been looking at numbers and listening to the fun 

rhymes to help form them correctly. They have loved this, and we have been drawing the 

numbers in the air. The children have also been using the number-blocks to talk about 

length and height and are using fantastic maths vocabulary in their play.  

In literacy this week the children have been listening to lots of stories that have rhyming 

words in. The children loved listening out for words that rhyme and then went off to find 

rhyming things in the classroom. We talked about words that rhymed with our names, even 

if they were silly made up words. 

The children created an amazing café in the playground with the large blocks. The children 

sold ice cream and strawberries which they drew and asked each other to pay with 

dominoes. The children had to count the dots on the dominoes to make sure they had 

enough ‘money’. 

This week in Jewish Studies we have read the lovely story of King Solomon and the Queen of 

Sheba.  We learnt that both The Queen of Sheba asked King Solomon lots of questions that 

he could answer but really what King Solomon realised through the questions was though 

he knew the answers it was the humble birds which taught them both the importance of 

thinking of others.  We made beautiful birds which we decorated the tree in the classroom 

with.  

We ended the week with a red and white day. The children talked about football and 

England, made England flags and created their own football shirts on the Interactive 

Whiteboard.  

Shabbat Shalom  

Miss Genn and Mrs Talisman 


